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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

July 17, 2008 –   PCLPR Upgrade Mandatory by Aug 14th 

 

A new version of PCLPR is available via Scout and via  

www.sitelicensed.iastate.edu/software/windows/PCLPR 

 

This version fixes a major bug and it is very important to upgrade ASAP. This bug 

interacts with another bug on the server side that we feel we must correct before the 

return of bulk of the students.  We therefore will correct the server side on August 14th 

(the Thursday of the week between summer graduation and move-in week).  When the 

server-side bug is corrected, previous versions of PCLPR will no longer work. 

 

To make the transition easier for the lab administrators, who may prefer to distribute just 

the binary file instead of reinstalling the whole application, the single binary pclpr.exe is 

also made available via  

www.sitelicensed.iastate.edu/software/windows/PCLPR/pclpr-just-binary.zip. 
 

This does not affect "NetPrint" clients for Linux, OSX, or Project Vincent. 
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